
The LBCC Biology Club

Spending their spring break 
working on a  Revegetation 

Project for the National Park 
Service 

Setting up camp at Wawana
Campground in the southwest 
corner of Yosemite



Orientation at the 
NEW Mariposa Grove 

visitor station

Scheduled to open to 
the public in June



LBCC students 
spent 3 days (of 

hard labor) 
planting trees 

around the new 
visitor center. 



The construction of 
a new parking lot 

for Mariposa Grove 
is finished, so now 
we are going in to 

replant native trees 
to match the 

surrounding forest.  

Dogwood
Incense Cedar

Ponderosa Pine
White Fir

Sugar Pine
Valley Oak
And others



Some of the trees 
had to be caged so 
deer can’t eat them 

and shaded from 
the sun until they 

become 
established. 



We had to build a 
temporary nursery to keep 
deer out of the plants until 

they can get planted. 



Grizzly 
Giant 

We did a lot of 
exploring and 
hiking in our 
down time. 



Notice that the LBCC vans 
are the only vehicles in the 

Mariposa Grove parking 
lot.!

The LBCC Biology Club is 
very proud that they 

planted trees in Yosemite 
that will be enjoyed by 

many future generations. 


